
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR  
SOUTH PADRE ISLAND CONVENTION CENTRE 

PARKING LOT PAVING PHASE II 
 
The City of South Padre Island, Cameron County, Texas, 
is requesting proposals for the South Padre Island 
Convention Centre Parking Lot Paving Phase II. A copy of 
the Plans and Spec Book is available at the SPI 
Convention Centre, 7355 Padre Blvd., South Padre Island, 
Texas from the Receptionist Desk or online 
at http://www.myspi.org/. Questions concerning the project 
may be directed to SCF Consulting, LLC by phone at 956-
455-7488 or by email at scottfry20@gmail.com. Proposals 
for Parking Lot Paving Phase II must be received no later 
than June 9, 2017 by 10:00am to be considered. Sealed 
Proposals should be clearly marked “DO NOT OPEN- 
Convention Centre Parking Lot Paving Phase II” on the 
outside of the envelope and mailed or brought to: Susan 
Hill, City Secretary, 4601 Padre Blvd. South Padre Island, 
Texas 78597 (956) 761-8109 (office) (956) 761-3888(fax) 
Email: shill@myspi.org. 
	

\		


